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WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE MINISTER FOR ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT
BY THE DEPUTY OF ST. MARTIN

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON TUESDAY 1st FEBRUARY 2011
 

Question
 
With reference to answers given during the States Sitting on 18th January 2011 relating to parking charges at
the Airport, will the Minister inform Members of –
 

(a)  the revenue received from the parking area outside the Arrivals area?
(b)  the revenue received from all other parking areas?
(c)  the number of free parking permits issued to staff?
(d)  the number of parking spaces for disabled drivers?

 
 
Answer
 

(a)   The total revenue (net of GST) for the short-stay parking area in front of the arrivals terminal was
£80,057 for 2010.

 
(b)      The total revenue (net of GST) for all other car parking areas, which includes the long-stay car park

and ‘staff’ parking areas was £845,447 in 2010.
 
(c)         There are currently 408 passes issued and invoiced to business partners at Jersey Airport – i.e.

airlines, ground handlers and retailers. However, it is a decision taken by the individual companies
whether they pass these charges onto the employee. A total of 295 passes are issued to States
employed staff at Jersey Airport for which no charge is made. It should be noted that the number
of passes issued does not equate to the number of car parking spaces available, for which there is
approximately 290, as allowances are made for those staff members working on a rotational or
shift basis as well as seasonal employees.

 
(d)         There are 8 designated disabled parking bays within both car parks at Jersey Airport. They are all

situated near to the terminal buildings and have sufficient space to allow ease of access for people
with wheelchairs.

 
 


